
A Very Special 
Visit 
On Tuesday, May  
20th, the students of 
St. Elizabeth Ann 
Seton received a visit 
from Bishop Joseph 
Pepe. Bishops work 
very hard and are 
usually very busy 
people so for Bishop 
Pepe to visit a school 
is a very special event. 
He got to see every 
child present and visit 
every classroom,  
including the Atrium. 
They sang him songs, 
showed videos, played 
a game show about his 
life, and even gave him  
presents. They also 
were full of questions 
which the Bishop had 
no problem answering. 
Everybody enjoyed his 
visit greatly and look 
forward to meeting 
him again. 


